
LPNA Board Meeting 
April 8, 2019 

1723 Oak Street 
 
Meeting started about 5:30pm 
 
Board members present, Don Baillie, Jim Lingley, Betsy Sublette, Juliette Reynolds, Ai 
Streacker,John Shkor, Dan Bridinger 
 
Additional: Laurie Hall (Web and Social Media) 
 
Not Present: Julie Cotton, Ron Kashden 
 
Officers; 

● VP Don 
● Treasurer: Betsy 
● Recorder: Laurie Hall (Ron on vacation) 

 
Reports: 
 
Hudson Bayou​: John Shkor is organizing a meeting with the authorities to restore some of the 
vegetation that was removed by the condo adjacent to the bayou and Legacy homes. It is 
affecting the wildlife. There has been an increased sighting of raccoons that seem to have been 
disturbed. Laurie has some photos of the bayou. 
 
Treasurer Report​: As of April 8, 2019, We have $9,551.78 in the LPNA account.  
Expenses: $1,205.76    Credits: $1,122.26 
 
Migration of LPNA website​: Laurie has completed the migration to ​laurelparksarasota.org. 
The legacy website: ​historiclaurelpark.org​ forwards to the new website. 
 
LPNA Email marketing​: Email blast sent out via Mailchimp for Volunteering at Food Bank and 
Reminder about Tunes in the Park. An additional email blast will be sent on Wed to encourage 
the neighborhood to attend Tunes in the Park on Saturday, April 13th. 
 
LPNA Nextdoor.com​: Laurie has taken over the “Lead” position for the Laurel Park 
neighborhood page on Nextdoor.com. With this designation, we are able to send a custom 
Welcome email directing new subscribers to the LPNA website and encouraging them to sign 
up as a member. 
 
CCNA: ​Laurie attended the Coalition of City Neighborhood Associations meeting on Saturday 
April 6 as alternate for Julie Cotton. Main topics were Suncoast trail progress and future. And 
there was a presentation about the new trash recycling so that people know what goes in the 
new bins and what doesn’t. There was some discussion about Selby Gardens garage and 
Sarasota Orchestra. 
  
Meeting Adjourned:6:30pm 
 


